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“Growing together to let our light shine”

Welcome to your weekly newsletter!! WC 1st April 2019!
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Diary Dates- 


-Monday 1st April- World Autism Awareness Week


-Tuesday 2nd April and Wednesday 3rd April after school parent/carer evenings


-Thursday 4th April 9.20am- Easter Church Service at St Clements Church


-Friday 5th April 9am- End of Term Awards


-Friday 5th April 3.15pm- End of Spring Term 


-Tuesday 23rd April 8.50am-Start of Summer Term


-Tuesday 23rd April- St George’s Day themed lunch


-Tuesday 30th April- Nursery and Reception- Castles Experience Day


-Thursday 2nd May- Year 3 Celtic Design Technology Day 


-Thursday 9th May 9am in the hall- Reception Class Worship


-Friday 10th May- Year 1 Summer/Plants Experience Day


-Monday 13th- Friday 17th May- Year 6 SATS


-Week Beginning 20th May- Healthy Lifestyles Week 





This Week’s Award Winners- As it is nearing the end of the half term, we held our Values Award Worship this morning. Miss Naylor organised the prizes and certificates for those children who have shown our Christian Values of Forgiveness and Love. Well done to all of our award winners and next half term, we look forward to giving awards to those children who show examples of Faith and Love.





End of Term- Easter Church Service- Next Thursday, 4th April, we will be holding our end of term service at St Clements Church to celebrate Easter. Everyone is welcome to come along- the service usually starts around 9.25am. If you could also help walk your child’s class to and from church, we would appreciate your help- please speak to your child’s class teacher if you are able to help- please speak to your child’s class teacher if you are able to help.





Drama Club Performance of Dick Whittington- What a great performance the drama club put on for us all on Wednesday! Everyone loved it and it showed how talented our children are with their confident speaking and acting and knockout singing and dancing-we were all so proud of them and I know a lot of parent/carers felt the same when they saw the children up on stage. It also showed how talented Mr Nield is. He has worked hard since last October preparing the children for the performance by writing the script, choosing the songs and choreographing the dancing. As well as this, he has designed the set and organised the lighting too! A special thanks to Mr Nield for his work and he should be rightly proud of what he and the children have achieved.





Friends Group Buy a Gift Event- Today, our Friends Group organised a Buy a Gift event so that the children could buy a gift for special ladies in their lives ahead of Mother’s Day on Sunday. They worked hard beforehand, wrapping the gifts and a total of £117.50 was raised to go towards resources and trips for all children in school. We hope you enjoy your gift if your child bought you one!





Friends Group Easter Raffle- The Friend’s Group have kindly offered to make some Easter Hampers that are going to be raffled off on Friday 5th April. The raffle tickets will be on sale from Monday 1st April by the Friend’s Group and they are £1 per strip. There are some lovely hampers will all different Easter items in. We cannot wait to see who wins them.


Easter Egg Competition- A letter has gone home tonight about a design your own Easter Egg Competition. All you need to do to enter is return your design with 50p by Thursday 4th April and the winners will be announced in assembly on Friday 5th April. There will be a winner from each class so get designing! 





Friends Group UV Disco- On Thursday 4th April the friends group are hosting a UV Disco. The times are 3.15pm-4.15pm for Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 and 4:15pm-5.15pm for Year 3, 4, 5 and 6. The tickets cost £3 which includes entry, snack, a drink and a glow stick! 





Children in Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will need to bring their clothes into school so that they can get changed ready for the disco to start at 3.15pm.





Tickets are currently on sale in the office and will be on sale in the playground from Monday 1st April. The tickets will also be available to purchase at parent/carers evening on Tuesday 2nd and Wednesday 3rd April.








